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Mr. Chair:

Your Committee on Housing, Sustainability and Health, to which was referred
Bill 28 (2023) entitled:

“A BILL FOR AN ORDINANCE RELATING TO NALOXONE,”

introduced on March 29, 2023, reports as follows:

The purpose of this Bill is to promote public health, safety, and welfare by
enhancing access to naloxone hydrochloride.

The Deputy Director of the Department of Honolulu Emergency Services and the
Assistant Administrator from the Liquor Commission provided comments and responded
to the Councilmembers’ questions.

Your Committee on Housing, Sustainability and Health is in accord with the intent
and purpose of Bill 28 (2023) and recommends that it pass second reading, be scheduled
for a public hearing, and be referred back to Committee. (Ayes: Dos Santos-Tam.
Kiaaina, Tulba, Weyer — 4; Ayes with reservations: Okimoto — 1: Noes: None.)

Respectfully submitted,

Committee Chair
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